
  

 

 

Greetings to all…. 
 

It’s with humility and thanks that I write to you in wishing you the best 
of the season. 
I am grateful to all my very loyal patients who have continued to make 
my efforts glow. 
Your results impress me more and more as time goes by…. 
You have confirmed that a dedicated, daily aesthetic program, 
combined with the right selection of non-invasive, solidly-researched 
treatments, performed at regular intervals, leads to a fresh, natural, 
and highly-coveted beauty. It’s not magic, it’s just good science, with a 
nice dose of artistry. 
 



Many new patients have joined the practice recently, so to you I wish a 
hearty welcome. 
If my long-standing patients are any indication, you are in for the 
rejuvenation of a lifetime. 
It is a collaborative involvement, individually designed, and one that 
pays dividends over time. 
 

The office is open until the Holiday break, with special treats for all 
who visit…. 
Latest date for therapy will be the 15th of December, with last minute 
gifts and certificates available until the 19th. 
 

Here’s hoping that this finds you well, fruitful, and content. 
May the New Year bring you and yours all the joy you deserve. 
 

Cheers for now, 
KJD-MD


